To Whom It May Concern:

Starting in 2013 I have been in contact with Arlington National Cemetery and St.
Louis about the Headstone of Charles Durning and the incorrect information on
it.

It was partially corrected by the end of 2013 but it was still wrong. I have
attached a letter from St. Louis stating that Durning was not entitled to the
Bronze Star or the Silver Star. I have attached 5 pages from the July Letter and
added the original Headstone, the one currently at Arlington and what it should
look like now that St. Louis has agreed with my findings back in 2013.

I am sending this to three people associated with the Headstone at Arlington and
Durning that I have dealt with back then. I sent an email back in August and
never head back so 6 months down the road I am sending this to as many
people as possible to get this corrected.

I look forward to hearing that this matter will finally be corrected.

Thanks you,

Brian N. Siddall

January 18, 2015



























